
Subject: Re: Highland Avenue Medians.
From: Heather Repenning
Date: 05/26/2016 02:41 PM
To: Ferris Wehbe
CC: Bannaoun Corp <bannaouncorp@yahoo.com>, Dan Halden <daniel.halden@lacity.org>, Christine Peters
<christine.peters@lacity.org>, Sarah Dusseault <sarah.dusseault@lacity.org>, Tony Arranaga <tony.arranaga@lacity.org>,
Kevin James <kevin.james@lacity.org>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Debbie Wehbe
<Debbie.Wehbe@gmail.com>, Adel Hagekhalil <adel.hagekhalil@lacity.org>, Wing Tam <wing.tam@lacity.org>, Shahram
Kharaghani <shahram.kharaghani@lacity.org>, Khalil Gharios <khalil.gharios@lacity.org>

Either 9am or afternoon would work for ribbon cutting.   10am is Council and Public Works meeting.  

Sent from my iPhone

On May 26, 2016, at 2:38 PM, Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi To All,
It looks like the work on the Highland Medians will start on Wednesday June 1, 2016.

Daniel Boss from Sanitation 818-485-0943 advised our Contractor.

Councilmember O'Farrell would like to attend
I also CC Sarah Dusseault in case Councilmember Ryu would like to attend as well
Commissioner James and Repenings are on this email tread as well

We have to coordinate the best time

Cheers,

Ferris

On Thu, May 26, 2016 at 11:02 AM, Bannaoun Corp <bannaouncorp@yahoo.com> wrote:
I just spoke to Daniel Manuel Boss from Sanitation (818) 485-0943 and he advise with the work start on
Wednesday June 01, 2016.

Thanks,
 
Omar G. Maloof
Bannaoun Corporation.
 
The content of this email message and any attachments are confidential and may be legally privileged, intended solely for the addressee. If you are not the
intended recipient, be advised that any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you receive this message in error,
please notify the sender immediately by reply email and destroy the message and its attachments.

From: Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com>
To: Bannaoun Corp <bannaouncorp@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 8:53 AM
Subject: Re: Fw: Highland Avenue Medians.

shukran!!!
any news on when we can start?

On Thu, May 26, 2016 at 7:20 AM, <bannaouncorp@yahoo.com> wrote:
Good Morning Brother Ferris, 

Please see attached the Survey Grade Sheets for the project and to your records.



All my best,

Omar G. Maloof
Bannaoun Engineers Constructors Corporation.
From: Payan Surveying., Inc.
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 5:44 PM
To: bannaouncorp@yahoo.com
Subject: Highland Avenue Medians ​

Dear Mr. Maloof,

Please take note of the Survey Grade Sheets. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at your conveniences?

Sincerely, 
 
 
Payan Surveying, Inc.

 

-- 
Ferris Wehbe
www.ferriswehbe.org
http://www.lacedars.org/
323-465-5505 office
323-573-8940 cell

-- 
Ferris Wehbe
www.ferriswehbe.org
http://www.lacedars.org/
323-465-5505 office
323-573-8940 cell


